KILLINA PRESENTATION SECONDARY SCHOOL
Rahan, Tullamore, Co. Offaly.

22" May 2019
Dear Parent(s), Guardian(s),

Killina Presentation Secondary School is undertaking fundraising in order to further develop our
recently opened sports field adjacent to the school. The land has been made available to the school
by the Presentation Order. The costs of developing the pitch was undertaken by the school. Already
a significant amount of money has been raised by the students of the school and the Parent’s
council, this allowed us to get the pitch to its current state.

To see real benefits from the sports field and in the hope of having the best sporting facilities
availéble to the school and our students, we now need to look at providing toilets and the necessary
services of electricity, water and sewage treatment. We have projected these costs to be in the
region of €20,000-€25,000.

If you are in a position to make a financial contribution towards this work we would gratefully
appreciate it. Cheques/ donations can be made to Killina Secondary School Pitch Development and
these will be receipted. Or alternatively lodged to the school account

IBAN IE6BAIBK93225615907020
BIC AIBKIE2D

Donations of €100 or more will be displayed on a sponsors notice at the pitch entrance.

Thanking you in advance for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
Tlbn Gotder |

John Cotter, Principal

TeLepHONE: 057 935 5706 (Office)
Fax: 057 935 5082 = EmalL: killina.ias@ei




